
Desired information under RTI Act, 2005 against your RTI application dated
19.05.2022 with Ref. No. IITGW/R/E/22/00062

RTI Cell, IIT Guwahati <rticell@iitg.ac.in>
Tue 6/21/2022 5:04 PM

To: prithwirajsinhadeveloper@gmail.com <prithwirajsinhadeveloper@gmail.com>
Cc: Public Information Officer <pio@iitg.ac.in>

1 attachments (2 MB)

ANNEXURE_compressed.pdf;

Dear Mr. Sinha,
      The undersigned is directed to send you our reply (enclosed herewith) against
your RTI applica�on dated 19.05.2022 with registra�on no. IITGW/R/E/22/00062.
The informa�on sought couldn't be sent via RTI-MIS Portal as the file size was larger
than the maximum allowed limit (capacity upto 1mb in the RTI-MIS Portal).

Regards,

RTI Cell
IIT Guwaha�
Office: 0361-258-2048/2956
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